University taster days where a great success

Sunshine and showers as
Autumn takes hold

Commodore’s Corner

Haloween Sunday sailing presented those taking to the
water with the scary mixture of heavy rain and heavy winds,
well done to all those that took part - with plenty of juniors
proving that it was perfectly sailable. Thanks especially to
the race and safety teams who managed the appalling
conditions and no shortage of action with great fortitude. It
is a great strength of a membership club like ours that we
all contribute in the many different ways that we do, be the
going tough or easy. The great times we experience only
being made possible by the volunteering of others.

This month the club’s AGM will take place. For the second
year in a row it will be over zoom with the papers and
proposals being provided ahead, please have a look and
take the opportunity to contribute to the thinking about the
club’s future plans and actions, much of which was also fed
back to us in the responses to the recent questionnaire.

After two years this is my last newsletter as Commodore. It
has, of course, been interesting times but thanks to the
great team that makes up NCSC we have come through
strongly and able to plan forward with confidence to deliver
what you, the members, wish the club to do. We have had
to learn to be careful and considerate to deal with a direct
risk, and | hope this can be carried on into all that we do
together. As ever, | look forward to seeing you on the water
and around the club.

Yours aye,
james
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https://twitter.com/InfoNotts
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http://www.ncsc.org.uk

Boat Park/Membership

Shortly renewal notices will come
out after the AGM in November. If
you are thinking of selling your boat
can you make contact as we have
new members looking, especially
for Toppers and Lasers. If you no
longer need your berth please do
let us know.

October training at the club, thanks to all
the volunteers who make it possible.
Powerboating, adult and junior courses
and the new Terra boats (part grant
funded for juniors)

Below (I to r) Guy Sprekley foiling, (4th in
National series), Graham back on the

water, and halloween racing
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